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REGULATORY INQUIRY INTO AUCKLAND TIMBER MARKET 

 
 

Auckland, 28 June 2013 – Fletcher Building is aware of an inquiry being 
undertaken by the New Zealand Commerce Commission into some pricing 
activity in the Auckland timber market.  The company is co-operating with the 
Commerce Commission and providing information, but Fletcher Building does 
not expect the Commission will take any enforcement action against the 
company or any of its subsidiaries. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information contact: 
 
Philip King 
General Manager Investor Relations 
Phone:   + 64 9 525 9043 
Mobile:   + 64 27 444 0203 
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